
Summertime 
 

Heading into summer there are a lot of changes. Sometimes the change 

can be hectic, other times it can be more leisurely. Families are taking vacations 

and trips.  For some grandparents, it’s the start of Nana or Grandpa’s daycare 

for the summer. 

 

I hope your summer, whether hectic or leisurely, will be a time for 

reconnection. I hope that you’ll be able to take time to reconnect with aunts, 

uncles, brothers, sisters, or whoever is important in your life. But most 

importantly, take time to breathe. Sit out on the porch and watch the stars.  Say 

a prayer that you’ve not said in a long time. Take a morning or an evening to 

read a story in the Bible that you have forgotten about and learn a little more.  

Time is our most important resource. It seems that the summer may be when we 

have the most of it and it is also the most fleeting. So take time take time for 

yourself.  Take time to reconnect with God and your church.   I hope you have a 

great summer. 

Blessings and peace,  
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Pastor’s Peace 

TUESDAY, June 13th - 10:00am 
Super Seniors  -  Road Trip 
 
TUESDAY, June 13th - 6:30pm 
Deacon’s Meeting - Fellowship Hall 
 
WEDNESDAY, June 14th - 6:00pm 
Dinner & Business Meeting 
Dinner: 6pm ($5), Meeting: 6:30pm 
 
SUNDAY, June 18th - 9:00am 
Men’s Bible Study & Breakfast  
Fellowship Hall 
 
SUNDAY, June 25th —after Worship 
Lunch Bunch—Paradise Acres 

SERVING ALDERMAN ROAD 
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

 
Thanks for your  

continued support! 
 

Please mark your donation  
for Backpack Buddies 

ROAD TRIP!!! - 10am 
Lunch on the road 

JUNE SERMONS 

June 4          2nd Corinthians 13:11-13    Around this Table 

June 11        Matthew 9:9-13, 18-26    Did he call me? 

June 18        Psalm 116:1-2, 12-19     Why do we love the Lord? 

June 25        Jeremiah 20:7-13     I will let it out, I guess. 

Fellowship Hall, 
Sanctuary, etc. 

 

Please contact 
GLYNDETTA  

HUBBARD 
910-624-5897 

or 
KATHY LEWIS 

910-273-2902 

June 7th, 21st & 28th 


